
 

Spring is in the Air 
AAAAAWelcome 
Back!! 
Just a reminder, everyone is welcome to use 

the newsletter as a mode of communication.  

Please share anything that might be of 

interest to our members. Information may be 

e-mailed to Teresa Pasquini at 

teresa_pasquini@luhs.org.   

Comedy Corner… 

“Did you hear about the nurse who died and 

went straight to hell? It took her 2 weeks to 

realize that she wasn’t at work anymore" 

“What do you get if you have strep throat on 

Friday?  Saturday night fever.”  

 

Occupational Health Nurses Week  
Leading the Way for Health and Safety 

 

 

 

OHN Week 2015 will begin, April 19 through April 25, 2015. While most 

people recognize nurses in a clinical setting, many are unaware of the 

nurses who work to promote and protect the health of workers. Be sure to 

celebrate at your work place. Visit the AAOHN website to print a copy of 

the 2015 OHN Week Poster. 
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As we’ve explored the possibilities of designing a webpage, we have chosen to 
represent our chapter on the Nursing Network.  With the popularity of social media, this 
network is a great way to stay connected and may also help us attract new members.  I would 
like to see all members utilize this site; if anyone has any problems accessing the web site 
please notify JoAnn Naples, Secretary, at joann_naples@luhs.org 

 
  I appreciate the effort everyone makes to attend our meetings with their busy 

schedules.  It is important that we keep up with our attendance and recruit new members to 
ensure the viability of our chapter.  I’m looking forward to hearing from our members who will 
be attending the AAOHN National Conference held in Boston on March 23, 2015. 

 
Stay tuned for updates on this year’s State Conference which our chapter will be 

hosting.  It’s never too early to start collecting items to use for our raffle prizes. Any donations 
for the raffle prizes are appreciated. 

 

FYI… Thanks to AAOHN, we can save up to 30% on UPS shipping with 

exclusive access to the UPS Savings program.  You can sign up at the 
AAOHN web site. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

AAOHN Webinars 

http://www.aaohn.org/education1/online-learning-center/live-webinars/coursecategory.html 

June 10, 2015: (Free) Helping Workers with Diabetes Remain Productive at Work 
 
August 5, 2015 (FREE): Seasonal and Other Adult Immunizations Update with CDC 

 

**All live webinars award 1.0 CNE. Most are offered live at 12 noon Eastern 
  Time and afterwards will be available on-demand, so you can participate 
  anytime, anywhere.** 
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